
 
 
 

Chattahoochee Basin Advisory Council 
Summary/Final Minutes  

February 2, 2021 
  

The Chattahoochee, Coosa, Flint, Lanier, Ocmulgee and Oconee Basin Advisory Councils met virtually 
on February 2, 2021 via the Zoom platform. 
 
Danny Johnson, Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Manager, and Justine Schwartz, 
Education and Public Engagement Specialist, welcomed participants. Following group introductions, the 
business of the agenda was conducted as follows: 
 
Announcements 
 
Justine Schwartz presented the Education & Engagement Update 
 
Justine Schwartz presented the Water Supply/Drought Update 
 
Danny Johnson presented the Lake Lanier Water Supply Contracts 
 
Danny Johnson presented the Litigation Updates 
 
Justine Schwartz presented on the upcoming BAC Membership Drive 
 
Andrew Morris and Celine Benoit with the Metro Water District presented the 2022 Water Resource 
Management Plan Update. 
 
Justine Schwartz presented the Gwinnett County Virtual Tour: Yellow River Water Reclamation Facility. 
 
Justine Schwartz led the Group Discussion and Sharing of Resources. 


